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MTM Youth Services Covid-19 Policy for Young People

Symptoms of coronavirus

The most important symptoms of COVID-19 are any of the following:

· a high temperature or shivering (chills) – a high temperature means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back 

· a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours
· a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste
If you have symptoms of Covid-19, or have a positive test result, please do not attend. Please let us know if you can no longer come. This includes meeting your youth worker on a one-to-one basis.
If someone in your home has symptoms of Covid-19, or has a positive test result, please do not attend unless you have had a negative LFT result on the day of the session.

For further information about COVID-19 Coronavirus restrictions: what you can and cannot do, please visit:
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do
Cancellation/Postponement

If local or national restrictions change before any session, or other circumstances change, we may need to cancel or postpone your session and we will notify you about this if it should happen as soon as possible.

The Session

We may ask you to follow certain procedures on arrival at the session; please assist us by following these and any other systems in place during the session, e.g. social distancing, mask-wearing (we will have spares if you forget to bring one), regular handwashing, etc.  
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